THIS IS A INFORMATION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:
August 19, 2010
SUBJECT:
SAVINGS FROM REFUNDING OF BOND, SERIES 2001 
ISSUE
This is an informational report to the Board on savings from refunding of Bond, Series 2001.
FACTS

Chip Southerland, our Fiscal Agent from Hilliard and Lyons has recently advised the Board to refinance the 2001 Bond Series.  The annual savings to the Hardin County School District begins at $33,337.92 and increases to $47,862.50 over a ten year period for a total savings of $420,880.  (See attached report from Hilliard Lyons).
CONCLUSION
The Board will be advised by our Fiscal Agent in the future to refund any previous bonding issue in order to save money on debt service.  The benefits in savings are immediately quantative.
